THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA CHAPEL HILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

October 15, 1959

Dear Professor Ferrater,

Thank you for your letter. Our preference is that you come to us on Monday and Tuesday, February 29th and March first. If it turns out later on that this will not work into your second semester schedule, we can then try another set of dates. We feel that Monday and Tuesday would draw the best possible audience for your lectures. Flease let me know at your conventence whether this suggestion is acceptable to you.

It would be best, I think, to fly from Philadelphia to Raleigh-Durham airport. We would arrange to meet you at the airport. We will also arrange for a place to stay while you are with us. If it would be necessary for you to return to Bryn Mawr early Wednesday morning, we could schedule your Tuesday lecture for late afternoom. Otherwise, we would have your lectures in the evening and you could leave Wednesday morning. If you wish, I can check the flight schedules and send the necessary information to you. If there is any other information I can give you, please do not besitate to let me know.

With cordial greetings,

Sincerely,

Maurice Natanson

Maurice Natand

21-X-59.